
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The city of Rock Springs will hold a Public Hearing to receive public comments regarding a proposed 

sewer use fee increase.  Said Hearing will be held in the City Council Chambers, City Hall Building on 

the 18th day of June, 2019 at 7:00 pm.  The proposed increase of 3% will be effective July 1, 2019, 

increasing the user fee from $0.04783 per cubic foot to $0.04926 per cubic foot.  The minimum monthly 

sewer charge will increase from $12.82 to $13.20. 
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